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November 25, 1927.

SUBJECT: Inter-District Time Schedule Uoon Ovening of
Charlotte Branch.

Dear Sir:

Confirming the advice contained in the Board's tele-
gram of November 22nd (No. 838), the Board has been informed
by the Federal Reserve Bank of Richrond that the time schedule
transmitted with the Board's letter of November 18, 1827
(X-5002), between Richmond, Baltimore and Charlotte and other
Federal reserve banks and branches, to be effective upon the
opening of the Charlotte Branch on December 1, 1927, was in-
tended to apoply only one way, namely, from the Fifth Federal
Reserve District to the other Federal reserve voints.

As requested in the Board's telegram of November 22nd,
all Federal reserve banks have submitted and the Board has
approved time from their offices to Charlotte as shown in
the enclosed schedule. None of the Federal reserve banks
have suggested changes in their existing schedule to Rich-
mond and Baltimore.

Very truly yours,

‘J. C. Noell,
Assistant Secretary.

TO ALL GOVEZRNORS

(Enclnsure)
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